
OLDER INDIVIDUALS 
WHO ARE BLIND 
PROGRAM

If you or someone you know is 55 years of age or 
older and experiencing vision loss that affects the 
ability to perform daily living activities, the Older 
Individuals Who Are Blind (OIB) program may be 
able to help. 

Arizona’s OIB Program provides services designed 
to help participants adjust to living with blindness, 
optimize their abilities and live independently with 
fewer disruptions of daily activities. 

To learn more about the OIB program and 
its services, please call toll-free 
1-888-282-9857 or visit bit.ly/AZOIB.
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